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Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Mike Vandeman [mjvande@pacbell.net]
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 8:13 PM
To: Energy - Public Adviser's Office; Energy - Docket Optical System
Subject: HIDDEN HILLS SOLAR ELECTRIC GENERATING SYSTEM, Docket No.  11-AFC-02

Categories: Ready to Docket

The most urgent and important environmental priority is, and allways will be, the 
preservation and protection of wildlife habitat. Energy can be "produced" by reducing 
consumption. For example, "vampire"  
power hasn't been addressed yet (e.g. TVs that use power when they are allegedly "off). 
There are plenty of places where solar electricity generation can be accomplished 
without destroying more wildlife habitat (rooftops, parking lots, roads, etc.). Don't 
destroy desert habitat! Please cancel this environmentally destructive project. 
 
Michael J. Vandeman, Ph.D 
 
--  
 
I am working on creating wildlife habitat that is off-limits to humans ("pure habitat"). 
Want to help? (I spent the previous 8 years fighting auto dependence and road 
construction.) 
 
Please don't put a cell phone next to any part of your body that you are fond of! 
 
http://mjvande.nfshost.com 
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